From:
 Gary Wong

 Sent:
 24 June 2024 17:27

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 28 Chalcot Square Primrose Hill - 2024/1817/P

Thank you.

Gary Wong Planning Officer

Economy, Regeneration and Investment Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Web: camden.gov.uk







Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Sandra Jacobs

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 5:01 PM

To: Gary Wong < Gary. Wong@camden.gov.uk >
Cc: Howard Jacobs

Subject: 28 Chalcot Square Primrose Hill

Dear Mr Wong

We live in Gloucester avenue and our back garden seating area borders exactly with the basement area

of Number 28 Chalcot Square

We are extremely concerned that an air conditioning Unit is planned to be exactly adjacent to our back garden seating area

We are very concerned that the noise from the air condition unit will disturb our peaceful area..and wish make a formal objection to this plan.

We hope to hear from you ,and that you will inform us of other ways for us to place our objections to this worrying plan.

Yours sincerely

Sandra and Howard Jacobs